Page 1 of 1

Sherry Sian

From: Robert Paterson [paterson@snowfield.com]

Sent:  Monday, July 21, 2003 11:07 AM

To: Sherry Sian

Subject: Snowfield Development Corp. - Draft Terms of Reference

Sherry:

Would it be possible to have the Draft Terms of Reference document that was faxed to me on Fri. e-mailed to
me at paterson@snowfield.com ?

If possible, | thank you in advance.

Regards,
Robert Paterson
Snowfield Development Corp.

7/24/2003



Snowfield Development Corp. 100 - 1009 Expo Boulevard, Vancouver, B. C. V6Z 2V9
Tel: 604-681-5720 « Fax: 604-681-6937 « communications@snowfield.com

By e-mail & Canada Post July 23, 2003

Ms. Sherry Sian

Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
Box 938, 5102-50th Avenue

Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Dear Ms. Sian:

Re: Environmental Assessment - Draft Terms of Reference and Work Plan
Snowfield Development Corp. - Drybones Bay, NT - MVEIRB File: EA-03-006

With reference to your letter of July 18, 2003 and attached draft Terms of Reference and Work
Plan, please be advised Snowfield Development Corp. (“Snowfield”) has reviewed the draft Terms of
Reference and Work Plan and accepts that document as presented. Snowfield does not have any further
comments or proposed amendments to the draft Terms of Reference and Work Plan.

Also, please be advised that Snowfield has commenced preparation of its Developer’s
Assessment Report (“DAR™} and expects to be able to submit that DAR within the prescribed time limits.
Snowfield, in conjunction with other developers in the Drybones/Wool Bay area involved in the
Environmental Assessment process, will be utilizing the services of EBA Engineering Consultants Ltd. as
advisors in the preparation of Snowfield’s DAR and to co-ordinate common responses and information
amongst those other developers in the Drybones/Wool Bay area.

As requested in your letter of July 18", please be advised that Snowfield would like to remain on
the EA distribution lst.

I trust that you will find this submission fo be in order. Should further information be required,
please do not hesitate in contacting me.

Yours very truly,

“Robert T. Paterson”

Robert T. Paterson
President
Snowfield Development Corp.



